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As an Oregon voter, I have already successfully voted down the previous measure to 

allow hunters to use dogs to track down cougars. Oregon has spoken; We DO NOT 

condone the use of dogs to hunter cougars! It is barbaric, inhumane and 

unnecessary. 

 

DO NOT approve an initiative or referendum to approve what we have already voted 

down.  


